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2022
Peabody Day at Salem Country Club

Salem Country Club welcomed The Salem Country Club Joseph O’Boyle Memorial Scholarship
Fund supporting City of Peabody resident’s education by holding the 28th annual Peabody Day at SCC on
Monday May 23, 2022!

Peabody Day at Salem Country Club vividly illustrates our commitment to our neighbors and the City
of Peabody. This is not just a social event for us to share our renowned golf course with our neighbors. Salem
Country Club continues to award scholarships to deserving students, even during current challenging times.
This is visible to the City of Peabody as well as the Leadership of Salem Country Club.

Peabody Day at Salem Country Club’s most important function is to recognize the accomplishments of
the youth of Peabody and to assist in their continuing academic pursuits. Thus, the original establishment of
a fundraising effort and a scholarship fund, a tradition that Salem Country Club proudly continues and Peabody
Day is the longest sustained scholarship fund of any country club on the North Shore.

To date, Salem Country Club has awarded over $700,000 in scholarships. In 2019, in partnership with
Salem Country Club Board, an additional fund was established to support Peabody Charities. The new fund is
an additional opportunity to support the City of Peabody demonstrating Salem Country Club’s commitment to
our neighbors.

We have presented scholarships each year since the original Bi-centennial Event in 1995, all to
extraordinary students who reside in Peabody. In 2022, four scholarships of $5,000 was awarded to
Alexander Amaral from Bishop Fenwick High School along with Ketsia Kabeya, Jacob Palhares, and McKayla
Fisher of Peabody Veterans Memorial High School.

Additionally, this year we awarded three $3,500 Joseph M. O’Boyle Merit Scholarships to Benjamin
McKiernan, Isabella DeCicco, & Marco DeSimone Jr. of Peabody Veterans Memorial High.

From left, Isabella DeCicco, Marco DiSimone, Alexander Amaral, Ketsia Kabeya, Jacob Palhares ,
Benjamin McKiernan, and McKayla Fisher are the recipients of the 2022 Salem Country Club Scholarship &
Joseph O' Boyle Memorial Scholarship from Salem Country Club. Co-Chairman Steve Richards, center,
presented the seven scholars with awards.
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Suspended for two years due to COVID-19, Salem Country Club enthusiastically shared our
Championship golf course with our neighbors again in 2022!

Special thanks to Bob & Terry Murphy, George Demeritt and the Salem Country Club support staff who
were instrumental on this day.

The day was memorable, the weather was beautiful, and the players really enjoyed themselves.
Thanks for making Peabody Day a success over 28 years & the longest country club Scholarship on the North

Shore!
Respectfully submitted:

Steven Richards, Michael F. Tripoli, & Byron Mahoney, Co-Chairs



